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June 9, 2020 

  

 

 

 

We are extremely disappointed to have to share that Heidelberg is cancelling the First Year 

Common Experience camping trip to Hocking Hills. During this time of uncertainty, we don't 

want to risk your health with unnecessary exposure and travel.  

 

There are two items on your New Student Checklist 3 that pertain to the trip: HYPE First Year 

Common Experience Activity Selection, and HYPE FYCE Waiver. You do not need to 

complete these items. They will be removed from your checklist in the coming weeks. 

 

If you have any questions about the cancelled trip, please reach out 

to engagement@heidelberg.edu or your Admission Counselor.  

 

We are planning a fun-filled Welcome Week here on camps to provide a safe and engaging 

experience for you to get to know your fellow students. We look forward to seeing you in the 

Fall!  

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jacqueline Sironen 

Director of Destination: Heidelberg Orientation 
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